
 
 

Culcheth Community  
Primary School 

              WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
                25th January 2019 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

After-school Clubs 
 

We still have places available on the 
following after-school clubs: 
 
KS2 Basketball – on Tuesday 
KS1 Multiskills – on Wednesday 
KS2 Rugby – on Thursday 
 
The clubs cost £10 each for the term. Please 
contact the school office if you wish to book 
a place for your child. 

 

Maths Whizz  
 

1st: Dom W, Year 6 
2nd: Lacey-Mae, Year 6 
3rd: Nic, Year 6 

Trips / Events: 
 
This week 
 

 Yr 2 went to Priestley College for the 
Change 4 Life Festival 

 Yr 5/6 took part in an Athletics 
Qualifier at Culcheth High School 

 Mr Chesworth took some children to 
an E-Safety day at Winsford Police 
Station 

 

Andy Tooze - Poetry Teacher 
 

Today we have had the famous Poet, Andy 
Tooze, in school talking to the children 
about his work and promoting his poetry 
books. The children all really enjoyed 
listening to him.  
 
His books include The Poetry Bug, The 
Poetry Bug Strikes Again and Don’t Diss 
Dancing Dads – all ranging from £3 to £5. 

Athletics Competition 
 
Our Athletics Team came joint 1st 
yesterday at the cluster group 
tournament at the High School. We are 
now through to the final that will be held 
at Birchwood.  A special mention to 
Rome and Maison in Year 4 for stepping 
in at the last minute. Mrs Rodgers was 
extremely proud of everyone. 
 
 

 

Year 6 SATS Information meeting 
 

We are holding an information evening 
for all Year 6 parents on Tuesday 29th 
January from 6-7pm, please reply on 
ParentPay to confirm your attendance. 
Thank you  

School Uniform 
 

Tesco will no longer be providing a school 
uniform service. ‘My Clothing’ have now 
taken over. They are the largest provider 
of school wear in the UK.   
 
You can place your order by visiting 
www.myclothing.com and a copy of their 
price list has been added to our website 
under the Parent tab / Uniform. Thanks 
 

http://www.myclothing.com/


 
 
 
 
 
 
  Attendance – w/e 25th January 2019 

 

Reception 92.1% 

Year 1 92.9% 

Year 2 98.4% 

Year 3 96.1% 

Year 4 96.5% 

Year 5 96.0% 

Year 6 96.7% 

Average 95.6% 

Reward when average is 97.5% or 
more 

 

Commended Awards 
 

The following children have been 
commended – well done! 
Reception:  Leighton, Poppy & Oliver 
Year 1: William, Poppy, Savannah, Stanley 
Year 2: Harley, Jacey, Jamie, Jack  
Year 3: George, David, Faith, Bobby 
Year 4: Lucy, Amelia, Samuel, Rome 
Year 5: Caelan, Joshua, Aidan, Nathan 
Year 6: Lewis, Jess 
 
 
 
their Christmas pack. 

Wrap around care 
 

Our wrap around care is available to all 
children in school. 
It runs from 7.30am until school starts. 
Children are given a choice of cereal, toast 
or crumpets plus a drink. 
After school care runs until 6pm and 
includes a buffet snack with fruit and 
drinks. 
All sessions are run by our own school 
staff. 
Wrap around can be used whenever you 
need it – just ring school to book please. 

 
£3.50 am 

£10.00 pm 
 

Forthcoming diary dates 
 
29/1 – SATS info evening for Year 6 
5/2 – Year 5 to Tatton Park 
7/2 – Year 2 football competition 
11/2 – Choir at Young Voices at MEN 
12/2 – Year 5/6 Netball competition 
12/2 – Year 4 football competition 
15/2 – School closes 
25/2 – School reopens 


